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External Visitors Policy: We Love, Apsire and Serve with Christ our 

King.  

 

Mr David Delaney (Acting Headteacher), Mr Peter Heery (Assistant Headteacher)  

Purpose 

The purpose of this policy is to clarify the restrictions in place for external visitors entering the school 

building before, during and after the school day during the COVID-19 pandemic. These restrictions are in 

place to limit the spread of any virus and reduce potential cross-contamination between people in our 

school.  

Overview 

National Guidance states that schools should limit the external visitors to the school during school hours. 

Parents should come into school buildings only when strictly necessary, by appointment, and ideally only 

one at a time (unless for example, an interpreter or other support is required). Any such meetings should 

take place at a safe distance, and so the use of small offices may not be suitable, for example. 

In order to ensure that the welfare of children’s needs is met, schools need to determine which services 

are needed on site and which can be done virtually.  A risk-benefit analysis should take into consideration 

both the risk of additional visitors on the school site against the potential impact on a child’s welfare, 

health and wellbeing if the visit doesn’t take place.  The flow chart below indicates at what stage the risk-

benefit analysis should take place.  For the visitor to come on site the conclusion of the risk-benefit 

analysis should be that the benefit of the visitor coming on site far exceeds that of the visitor not coming 

on site. 
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